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 SPA TIME

CONTROL "B"

DOMESTIC GRANULAR

 DESTROYS BACTERIA IN SPAS 

 CHLORINATING AGENT

 CAUTION

 POISON

 CORROSIVE

 DANGEROUS GAS FORMED WHEN MIXED WITH ACID 

 READ LABEL BEFORE USING

 REG. NO.18099 
P.C.P. ACT

 GUARANTEE:

SODIUM DICHLORO-S-TRIAZINETRIONE 50%. 

 1 kg

 SPA TIME PRODUCTS 
MISSISSAUGA, ONT. 

L4Y 3W3

NOTE:  Spa Time Products are formulated for a large spa of 2300 L
of water.  For larger or smaller tubs adjust dosage accordingly.
1 capfull/2300 L = 8 gm/1000 L CONTROL "8" bottle cap provided
when full holds 18 gm.

DIRECTIONS:  The "free available chlorine" residual should be
between 3-5 ppm and should be checked with a test kit daily.

REGULAR MAINTENANCE:  Add 1 capfull per 2300 L of water daily or
as required extra chlorine to maintain a chlorine reading. 
Maintain pH in the range of 7.4 - 7.6 ppm.



DO NOT USE SPA IF CHLORINE RESIDUAL IS BELOW 2.0 PPM.
Superchlorinate weekly or after heavy use with 6 capsfull per
2300 L of water (48 gm/1000 L).

PRECAUTION:  Keep out of reach of children.  Never mix with other
chemicals.  Always add Control "B" to the water separately. 
Strong oxidizing material.  Contact with organic matter may cause
fire.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing.  Can cause
severe eye irritation.

Moisture contamination may liberate irritating and hazardous
chlorine containing gases.  Keep container closed and in a cool
dry place when not in use.  Do not reuse container.  Rinse empty
container thoroughly with water and discard it.

This product is toxic to fish.  Treated pool effluent water
should not be discharged where it will drain into lakes, streams,
ponds or public water.

FIRST AID:  Contains sodium dichloro-s-triazinetrione 50%.  In
case of personal contact remove excess material and flush skin or
eyes with large amounts of cold water.  Seek medical attention. 
If swallowed, feed gruel or cooked cereal followed by olive oil
or cooking oil.  Call physician immediately.

STORAGE:  Control "B" has a good stability when stored in a cool
dry place with the container closed.  Exposure to high
temperatures or contact with organic matter or acids may cause
active decomposition with the release of heat, free chlorine and
oxygen, and create a fire hazard.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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